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Hello everyone, 

Reading  

Lots of our children (and staff!) love reading and as a school, we always 

actively promote a love for books. Some children need a little more 

encouragement to read; we will be tracking how often our older children bring 

their books to school and how often they are reading at home. Please can I ask 

that you support us with this? ‘The Power of Reading Daily’ by Wanda Lafond, 

Reading Partners is a good read: 

https://readingpartners.org/blog/the-power-of-reading-daily/ 

Everton in the Community  

Everton in the Community deliver free-to-access weekly football sessions at 
Austin Rawlinson Lifestyles in Speke. The sessions are led by qualified Premier 
League coaches and support young people to play football in a safe space. 
Young people must attend with an adult (parent/guardian/carer) and sign a 
registration form before their first session. 
  

• 5pm-6pm – mixed gender, years 3-6 - every Monday 

• 6pm-7pm – female only, years 3-6 – every Monday 
  
For more information, please contact Laura (Senior Youth Worker) 
at laura.rietdyk-johnson@evertonfc.com. 
 
Wear Your Scarf to School Day 
 
Children are invited to wear their scarf this Friday 7th February. This is to 
support our SCARF PSHE curriculum and promote children’s mental health and 
emotional wellbeing. Each class will have peer massage or a short quiet place 
session.  
 
Parent Craft Workshop 

An email has been sent with details of our Valentine’s themed craft workshop 

for parents. The session will take place on Thursday 13th February at 2pm and 

costs £2.  

Stay and Learn  

REMINDER: 

Friday 14th February is an Inset day and school is closed. 

J L Clovis 

Headteacher 

Attendance for this week 

  Year 3 97% 

Reception 93% Year 4 96% 

Year 1 88% Year 5 94% 

Year 2 91% Year 6 95% 

  Average 93% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  
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